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Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 4 Residential Visit 2024 – Mendip Activity Centre

We are delighted to announce that we have booked a year 4 residential for the current year 3
cohort to Mendip Activity Centre. We have taken Year 4 to this site before and look forward to
visiting the site again in 2024. This centre is in a fantastic location and is only 30 minutes away,
in Churchill. We will travel to the centre with High Littleton and Farrington Primary Schools and
will spend some time with these schools on the site.

Our booking is from Wednesday 17th – Friday 19th April 2024. The total cost for the 2024
residential will be £194; this includes food, indoor accommodation, bedding, all centre led
activities, insurance and transport.

We would like to know as soon as possible if your child would like to go on the trip. A
non-refundable deposit of £40 is required to secure a place. This payment must be made via
ParentPay, by Monday 31st July 2023, at the latest. The remaining balance can be paid in
instalments, as set out below, and must be paid in full by Friday 1st March 2024. Of course you
can pay the full amount straight away if you wish to. If you feel that you might require financial
assistance, you may be able to apply for funding through a local trust or other means. Please let
us know if this is the case and we will do our best to assist you. Children in receipt of pupil
premium will receive a 50% discount.

Paid by Amount

Monday 31st July 2023 (Deposit) £40

Friday 13th October 2023 £52

Friday 8th December 2023 £51

Friday 1st March 2024 £51

Please give consent via ParentPay, by Monday 31st July 2023, to let us know if you would like
your child to attend the residential visit in 2024.

Please pop in to see me if you have any questions regarding the trip and also visit: click here for
further information.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Lucy Cowgill
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